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Comments: | am concerned about the Jones Creek Dam Trail as well as the Bull-Jake connector trails being
highlighted as potential decommission trails. These trails are highly used by mountain bikers and horseback
riders to avoid traveling along the gravel or paved roads. These trails allow for a 25 mile all-trail Bull-Jake loop
which is very popular. Jones Creek Dam has just been rerouted - why would you propose to decommission a
trail that was just realigned? Many horses and bike riders park at the Jake Mountain lot (including myself) and
always use the connector trail to get down to FS 28-1. Several large events use these trails, which brings in
people from all over the US. The Fools Gold Bike Race uses all these trails and has 400+ riders that come to
Georgia specifically to ride these trails. These trails are also part of an IMBA epic ride loop. These trails are all
used for ingress/egress to the Bull Mountain loop by many riders by those who'd rather not drive all the way to
the Bull Mtn parking lot. Please do not decommission these trails.



